pat and Andy Barnett look at a bag
of apples at the South Carolina Apple Festival in Westminster in 2019.
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of apples at the Hollifield’s Orchard stand while waiting to buy a bushel

SC Apple Festival returns
for 60th annual celebration

BY ANDREA KELLEY
THE JOURNAL

WESTMINSTER — The South
Carolina Apple Festival will be

celebrating its 60th annual gather-

ing when it returns this time next
month, making a comeback after
a virtual celebration took place
1ast year because of the COVID-19
pandemic.

“YWe are trying to do all things
special this year,” Jane Suttles,
president of the Apple Festival
Committee, told The Journal.
“We're excited about our shirts,
we're excited about how we're
bringing the street dance back

This yeaf's south Carolina Apple
Festival is scheduled to run from
Sept. 7-11.

this year.”

In celebration, the festival will
stay open late for the street dance,
and Funk Factory will also make

an appearance during the event.
The festival is scheduled to run
from Sept. 7-11. Last year’s festival

" was canceled due to COVID-19,

so this year will be extra special,
Suttles said.

Cecil Sandifer, one of the people
who organized the first Apple Fes-
tival, will act as grand marshal,
Suttles said. All apple growers are
also invited to be grand marshals
during the festival.

So far, Ables Orchard, Chattoo-
ga Belle Farm, Gnat Hill Orchard
and Farm and Hollifield's Orchard
are all planning to attend.
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